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Thanks for the update Mike.

For TR-210281 SR-125, I am showing my batteries not showing up till the end of October.
Can I ask for another extension, perhaps to the end of November? 

On Wed, Sep 1, 2021 at 10:36 AM Turcott, Mike (UTC) <mike.turcott@utc.wa.gov> wrote:

Hi Jared,

 

Here’s an update on your GCPF projects:

 

TR-210228 SR-124 batteries and charger: sent to financial services today for
reimbursement
TR-210281 SR-125 batteries and charger: waiting to hear from you that the project is
completed. Project close date is 9/30/2021.
TR-210226 Prospect Ave  batteries and charger, and TR-210596 private crossing
warning signs: Review team is looking at these (and several others) next week to
make recommendation to Commission. Should have news next week.

 

Mike Turcott

Transportation Planning Specialist

Rail Safety Section

360-664-1119

mike.turcott@utc.wa.gov

www.utc.wa.gov
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This email states the informal opinion of commission staff, offered as technical assistance,
and is not intended as legal advice. We reserve the right to amend these opinions should
circumstances change or additional information be brought to our attention. Staff's opinions
are not binding on the commission.

 


